
LEGISLATIVE REACH OUT

Regardless of your political affiliations, non-public schools are facing a challenge this year
with the budget cuts proposed by the Governor. The proposed cuts would cut busing,
textbook aid, nursing, and counselor services to ALL non-public schools. Please read the
attached document at the end of this newsletter and consider reaching out to your State
House Representative, Senator, and Governor Walz to oppose this change. CLICK - Here is
an easy way to contact your representatives! 

NATURAL TRANSITION 

I have heard many good comments from people about 6th grade. I want to clear up some
misconceptions about our current lack of 6th grade.  First, 6th grade is on pause as we
currently do not have enough families that want to have their child here for 6th grade next
year. I surveyed the families to see how many would be committed to being here. Please
know that I will continue to evaluate the possibility of adding it back as we continue to
grow.  Benilde-St. Margaret has added 6th grade and many of our families are sending their
children there. Wayzata begins middle school at 6th grade. Other Catholic, private and
public schools also begin middle school at 6th grade, including Providence. When moving
into a middle school program at 6th grade, there are a number of schools that feed into the
program, and everyone starts on the same plane. It is a great time to make a change! We
always encourage your feedback, participation, and thoughts as we continue to grow our
school. Reach out to myself or Mrs. Jude any time. Wonderful things are coming for St.
Bartholomew, and we are so grateful for every single family and child.

Yours in Christ,

Ginger Vance | Principal

Upcoming Events

The Bulldog Bugle 

Upcoming Events

St. Bartholomew Catholic School
February 7th, 2025

February 14th - Wear your Valentines Colors & Bring Valentines for Exchange
February 17th - NO SCHOOL - President’s Day
February 24-28 - Eagle Bluff Trip for 5th Grade

https://www.mncatholic.org/action_23393
https://www.mncatholic.org/action_23393
https://www.mncatholic.org/action_23393


The Bulldog Bugle 
February 7th, 2025

SIGN UP - K-2 Activity Club Mondays!
Get the energy out after school in the Gym on Mondays -

parachutes, obstacle courses, team games, yoga and more!

Let’s Go Bulldogs!
Our Spelling Bee champs continue their
competition at Holy Family High School

on February 10th at 10:00am

GLOW Party 2025
A huge success! Thanks to the many
families who came and danced with
us. Please send any suggestions for

next year to Mrs. Jude!

https://form.jotform.com/250164383277156





